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August 20, 2021 
 
 
Boozhoo Families, 
 
We would like to update you regarding a recent change to our COVID-19 school safety 
protocols. Effective this Friday, August 20, 2021, Lac du Flambeau Public School will 
require everyone to wear a face covering while inside the school building. This face 
covering requirement is in alignment with Lac du Flambeau Band of Lake Superior Chippewa  
Tribal Council Resolution #325(20): https://ldftribe.com/departments/142/Reinstatement_of_Mask_Requirement_Beginning_8_20_21.html  
This face covering requirement will be in effect until further notice.  As always the safety of our 
students, families and staff is of the highest priority.   
 
In addition, The American Academy of Pediatrics, Centers for Disease Control & Prevention, 
Wisconsin Department of Health Services and Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction 
currently recommends everyone wear a face covering while inside a school building regardless 
of vaccination status. We will keep everyone updated as we move forward.   
 
Thank you for your patience, flexibility and understanding as we continue to navigate the 
pandemic.  Chi Miigwech! 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Ben Fieck 
Principal 

 
Where every day is a great day to be a Warrior! 
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